
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, September 08, 2021 6:49 PM 
'John & Ann Labenz' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10850-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, John and Ann Labenz, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer 
Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Sincerely, 

Jfonn Wann 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: j.labenz=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io <j.labenz=comcast.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of John & 
Ann Labenz 
Sent: Friday, September 03, 20215:43 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

MY WIFE AND I ARE BOTH SENIOR CITIZENS TRYING TO SURVIVE ON A FIXED 
INCOME, TOGETHER WITH SERIOUS MEDICAL CONDITIONS PLACING 
CONSIDERABLE STRAIN ON OUR LIMITED FINANCES. KINDLY CONSIDER MY 
WIFE AND I, AS WELL AS MANY, MANY, OTHER CITIZENS IN SIMILIAR 
SITUATIONS, SERIOUSLY, BEFORE ENACTING INCREASES WHICH WILL 
ADVERSELY AFFECT US. THANK YOU. 

Thank you, 

John & Ann Labenz 
3 851 SE CANVAS BACK PLACE 
Stuart FL, 34997-8143 

1 




